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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 
 

DATE:  August 9, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:  Intersection of SW Bay and SW 9th Streets 

   Closures and detours – August 12 – 22, 2019 

 

Contact person: Clare C. Paul, Assistant City Engineer 

541-574-3370 
 

Beginning Monday, August 12, through Thursday, August 22, there will be lane closures and 

detours at the intersection of SW Bay and SW 9th Streets. Flaggers will direct traffic. 

 

This is for the construction of public improvements, including new curbs, sidewalks, ramps, 

and pedestrian crossings.  

 

To accommodate hospital and clinic staff, patients, visitors, and emergency services, we ask 

that all other vehicles please use alternate routes as much as possible. The intersection will be fully 

open on Friday, August 23. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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